
 
 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
Friday 25 June 2021 

 
 

Notice of Re-election and Election of Trustees 
 
 
The following Trustees are standing for re-election at the end of their three year term: 

 
Roger Millns – proposed by Gill Lowe; seconded by Ann Jones.  
 
John Tilling – proposed by Frances Mary Christie; seconded by Roger Millns. 
 
Kathleen Fedouloff – proposed by John Tilling;  seconded by Phil Lloyd. 

 
 
One new Trustee has been proposed: 

 
Peter Murray (who will take up the role of Treasurer) – proposed by Roger Millns; 
seconded by Phil Lloyd. 

 


